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Standards Working Group IEEE P802.11
Wireless Access Method and Physical Layer Specifications

To Mr. Chuck Palmer, Director of Engineering,
Harris Corporation
Palm Bay Road
Palm Bay, Florida 32902

Palm Bay, January 17, 1997,

Dear Mr. Chuck Palmer,

On behalf of the IEEE 802.11 working group and myself, I wish to express my heartfelt thanks for Harris’
planning and hosting of the January 1997 meeting.  The efforts of John Fakatselis, Gail Hazel, Sue Eberle and
Pat May of AMEX were all tremendous.

The meeting rooms were well equipped with all necessary elements. When additional items were needed we only
needed to ask and they were supplied.  Availability of telephones, fax and MODEM lines allowed members to
maintain contact with their companies and conduct committee business while at the meeting.  Copying services
were also exceptionally good.  The on-site lunches not only saved time in transportation but also allowed the
discussions to continue.

The availability of a research library was an asset to our efforts. Stephanie McKinnon, the librarian, helped us
find related standards used as references in preparing our draft specification.

We enjoyed the plant tour by John Wade. Most of our members are engineers.  It was very interesting to see
chip production up close. We also received technical answers to our questions at an engineer’s level.

Hotel accommodations were very good at a reasonable price.  And the welcome package was a nice treat for all
of us arriving exhausted from long flights.

The lunches and river dinner cruise were a gourmet’s delight.

All in all, I feel your efforts can be expressed as nothing short of SPECTULAR and you have done a great
service to the progress of the wireless LAN standard!  Again, I thank you for your efforts.

Best regards

Vic Hayes, Chair IEEE P802.11
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